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IB Magnet Coordinator Message 
 
Welcome to the start of the new 2019-2020 school year. As a school community, we continue 
to use one voice by holding high expectations for our students. We are commitment to 
providing our pupils with a world-class education that will allow them to compete in a 
globalized world. 
 
By giving students opportunities to develop the IB Learner Profile attributes, students are 
developing skills needed to become lifelong learners. 
 
Our teachers and students continue to approach teaching and learning through authentic, 
relevant and real-world experiences. We provide opportunities to develop student’s personal, 
social, emotional and intellectual skills through differentiation and accommodation strategies 
that are tailored to student’s strongest modality. 
 
I look forward to a communal 2019-2020 school year. 
 
Educationally, 
 
J. Foster  
IB Magnet Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


